

7th June, 2024

Dear parents / carers



Class 1 and 2 Trip to East Park

We would like to take our Class 1 and 2 children to East Park on Monday 1st July 2024. The visit will include an expert led workshop and zookeeper tour.

We will travel to and from the park by coach. We will set off from school at 9.30 and expect to return to school for 15.00 (traffic permitting). The cost of the trip is £15.38 per child which will cover the cost of the coach and workshop/zoo fee.

We ask that the children wear old clothes on the day as they will be taking part in some messy play. Tracksuit bottoms, leggings or shorts and a t-shirt would be ideal. If the weather is warm, please also send them with sun hat and cream. The children will also need to bring a water bottle and packed lunch. We recommend bringing lunch in a plastic bag which can be disposed of at the park.

This visit is now available on the ParentPay website for you to pay online in the usual way. As you are now able to give consent on ParentPay you no longer need to return a paper permission slip to school. Should you have any concerns or require a paper consent slip, please do not hesitate to contact me or the school office. As I am sure you can appreciate, the visit would not be economically viable and therefore could not take place should these contributions fail to materialise. However, our policy is that no student should be discriminated against by virtue of their inability to pay. Parents in receipt of Income Support or a similar benefit should contact the office, in the first instance, in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.

Yours sincerely

Miss H Morrison

H.Marisson

Miss A Parker

Sparker

Class 1 Teacher

Class 2 Teacher